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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday July 28, 2025  
 
Correction Notice: Voter Information Card Printing Error 
  
Charlottetown, PE – Elections PEI is advising voters in District 9 (Charlottetown – 
Hillsborough Park) and District 15 (Brackley – Hunter River) of a printing error on some of 
the recently mailed Voter Information Cards by our printing vendor Gilmore-Doculink. 
 
Elections PEI reviewed the production files, and all the information was correct.  
Gilmore-Doculink made an error and printed the incorrect information on the back side of 
some of the cards.  
  
The cards were addressed correctly and delivered to the intended recipients, however, 
the information printed on the back side, specifically the details about where and when 
to vote, may have incorrect polling location information. In some cases, this section 
displays voting information for a different address or district. 
  
Elections PEI actively worked to correct the errors. Updated Voter Information Cards 
(VICs) with the correct voting details, were printed will be mailed to all affected electors 
this week. The updated VICs will be printed with purple ink only and will display the 
word “revised.” 
 
We ask that electors to please destroy the yellow voter cards with the incorrect 
information. 
  
In the meantime, voters are encouraged to: 
  

• Visit www.electionspei.ca to confirm their correct voting location and times, or 
• Call 1-888-234-8683 (VOTE) for assistance. 

  
  
Elections PEI apologizes for any confusion this may have caused and thanks Islanders for 
their understanding and patience as we work to ensure every eligible voter has the 
correct information to take part in the by-election. 
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Contact: 
Paul Alan 
Manager of Communications and Election Operations 
Elections PEI 
(902) 368-5895 
pbalan@electionspei.ca 
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